Ashmole School Southgate

Gearies Junior School Ilford

Hazelwood Junior School Palmers Green



Queenswell Greek School N. Finchley Rushcroft School Walthamstow

> Goffs Greek School Cheshunt

## Dear parents

In order that we may continue to maintain our schools we organize various functions through the year, which help to finance the running of the schools.

On Sunday 17 April 2016 we will be holding our Annual Dinner & Dance at 'The Regency Banqueting Hall, 113 Bruce Grove, London N17 at 4.00pm

As you will appreciate, the schools rely heavily on these fund raising events and they help tremendously towards financing the running of the schools for our children.

The entrance tickets are: Adults £35.00 and children £20.00 & a block of raffle tickets is £5

Any other contributions such as small prizes for the raffle will be greatly appreciated.

We will be very grateful for your assistance in this worthwhile cause.

For further details phone 0208 889 1872 or contact members of your school committee.

N. Merkis Organising Secretary Ashmole School Southgate

Gearies Junior School Ilford

Hazelwood Junior School Palmers Green



Queenswell Greek School
N. Finchley
Rushcroft School
Walthamstow
Goffs Greek School
Cheshunt

## Dear parents,

Nakis Merkis

In order for the GPA to continue to maintain our Greek Schools, we organise several functions throughout the year. The proceeds of which, assist in the running & support of the schools.

On <u>Sunday 17<sup>th</sup> of April 2016 at 4:00pm</u> we will be holding our <u>Annual Dinner & Dance at 'The Regency Banqueting Hall', 113 Bruce Grove, London N17 6UR.</u>

On this occasion performing dance troupes from every GPA Greek School are given the opportunity to perform & impress upon their chosen traditional Greek & Greek Cypriot dances to all.

This year, your child has shown great interest, enthusiasm & talent in their Greek dancing ability. They have therefore, been specially selected to be involved with the schools performing Dance Troupe & be offered the unique & privileged opportunity to represent their school for this special occasion.

Please kindly fill the coupon on this page & return to your child's dance teacher, Head teacher or Committee representative no later than the Sat 12<sup>th</sup> of March 2016. Your support & participation will be greatly received & welcomed by the school.

The entrance tickets for the children attending will be £20.00 only.

(GPA organising Secretary)	
School	
Child's name	
My child will be able / will not be able, to take part	
Parent/guardian signature	